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REGION VII —CENTRAL VISAYAS 
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Office of the Schools 
Division Superintendent 

MEMORANDUM 
MLA-2022- 533 

TO 	 PUBLIC SCHOOLS DISTRICT SUPERVISORS/ 
DISTRICT CARETAKERS OF DISTRICTS OF THE 
IDENTIFIED SCHOOLS 

FROM 	: 	SENEN PRISCILLO P. PAULIN, CESO V 
Schools Division Superintendent 

SUBJECT : 	PARTICIPATION IN THE 50TH  FOUNDING ANNIVERSARY 
OF ASIAN COLLEGE 

DATE 	: 	25 October 2022 

Enclosed is a communication of Asian College inviting schools to participate in some 
activities in celebration of the 50th Founding Anniversary of Asian College on November 28 to 
December 2, 2022. 

School Heads of the identified schools are given the discretion to act on this invitation. 

Parents' Consent should be required in the event that learners are involved. 

Expenses may be charged to any available fund except the School MOOE and the SEF. 

For information, guidance and compliance. 

OCT 2 t; 2022 

SPP/OSDS/SPP/bing 

Address: Kagawasan Avenue, Capitol Area, Daro, Dumaguete City 

Telephone Nos.: (035)225-2838 / 225-0667 / 422-7644 

Email Address: negros.oriental@deped.gov.ph  L) 



ASIAN COLLEGE OF SCIENCE AND 
TECHNOLOGY FOUNDATION. INC. 

AsianCoIIege Durnaguete City 

bewopingLeadw In I and Managemant Dr. V. Locsin St. 
Dumaguele City 6200 
(035) 225 4714 
(035)4210469 

October 24, 2022  WhW aiancoIIeçn edu nh 

DR. SENEN PRISCILLO P. PAULIN, CESO V 
Schools Division Superintendent  
Division of Negros Oriental 
Capitol Area, Dumaguete City Negros Oriental 

Dear Dr. Paulin: 

Greetings of peace and good health from Asian College Dumaguetel 

As Asian College celebrates its 50th Founding Anniversary on November 28 - 
December 2, 2022. We are inviting schools from your division to participate in some 
activities. Please help us disseminate to the following Schools: 1.) Negros Oriental High 
School (NOHS), 2.) Valencia National High School, 3.) Ong Che Tee-Racong High School, 
4.) San Miguel National High School and 5.) Sibulan National High School. Please see 
details below: 

Dates Time Events 

November 29, 2022 and 
December 2, 2022 

8:00am - 5:00pm Open House 

November 29, 2022 
8:00am - 9:30am Speech Choir Competition 

9:30am - 11:30am Hiphop Dance Competition 

Moreover, we would like to assure you that the fifteen (15) students who will 
participate in the open house will be picked up from your school and will be 
transported back. Only fully vaccinated students are allowed to participate in this event. 
Rest assured that Asian College will strictly follow health protocols. 

We are looking forward to your positive response. For confirmation, contact us 
through tel. nos. (035) 225-4714; 0967-317-9207 or email us 
jtaguas@asiancollege.edu.ph  on or before November 4, 2022. 

Thank you very much. 

S 	r lyyours, 

Melo 	Prado 
Camp Administrator 


